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JoAnn Sutton

From: JoAnn Sutton

Sent:  Thursday, May 21, 2009 4:43 PM

To: 'athosbulgari@legalphone.com.br’; 'joe@gsaudits.com’

Cc: George Li; David Krech; James Ball; 'Ongman, Joanne'; "‘Wheaton, Mary (NSD)'; 'Rockoff, Jennifer'
Subject: Pending Section 214 Application for Bras Am Alliance LLC

Re: ITC-214-20090116-00019
Mr. Bulgari:

Attached is a letter requesting that you notify us by June 4, 2009 the status of your pending
application in the Executive Branch review process, plus confirmation that you still wish to seek
Commission action on the application. If we do not hear from you by this date, it will subject your
application to dismissal without prejudice.

Thank you,

JoAnn Sutton

Assistant Division Chief

Policy Division, International Bureau
(202) 418-1372
JoAnn.Sutton@fcc.gov

5/21/2009
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From: Rockoff, Jennifer [Jennifer.Rockoff@usdoj.gov]

Sent:  Thursday, May 21, 2009 9:29 AM

To: JoAnn Sutton; Janeese Parker; George Li; David Krech
Cc: Wheaton, Mary (NSD); FIRS-TT

Subject: Bras Am Alliance, LLC, ITC-214-20090116-00019

Hello FCC,

We have another case in which the Applicants have failed to respond to our questions which we requested they
answer. Without these responses, we are unable to complete our review. The case is Bras Am Alliance, LLC
(ITC-214-20090116-00019).

As this case has been pending for several months and we have gotten no response, we wonder whether the FCC
may reach out to the Applicants to confirm their continued interest in their FCC application and/or dismiss this
case without prejudice as to refiling.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Many thanks as always for your help!! Jennifer

5/21/2009



